
Tickets on sale on Monday for
another  Billy  Connolly  show
at the Usher Hall

 

Due to unprecedented demand for tickets for Billy Connolly’s
High Horse Tour 2014,  a further date has been added at the
Usher Hall, Edinburgh on Wednesday 15 October 8:00pm which
will go on sale on Monday 21 July 2014 at 9:00am

The Usher Hall sold over 8,000 tickets when the initial set of
dates went on sale last week and there is expected to be
exceptionally high demand for tickets for the new date. The
website, phone lines and Box Office counter will be extremely
busy.

The Usher Hall  are maximising the number of staff dealing
with  bookings  by  phone  and  in  person.  They  will  also  be
controlling the number of people able to access the website at
any one time so that sales can be processed smoothly.

They  ask  all  their  customers  to  please  be  as  patient  as
possible as they get through the volume of booking traffic –
 there is understandably an extremely high level of demand for
one of Scotland’s most popular celebrities.

A spokesperson for the venue said:-“We are delighted to be
able to offer a further opportunity to see Billy Connolly at
the Usher Hall.”

 

Usher Hall Box Office, Lothian Road, Edinburgh EH1 2EA | 0131
228 1155
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www.usherhall.co.uk

 

An allocation of tickets are will also be available at the
following local outlets:

Tickets Scotland,127 Rose Street, Edinburgh EH2 3DT | 0131 220
3234
www.tickets-scotland.com

Ripping Records, 91 South Bridge, Edinburgh EH1 1HN (in person
only)
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